
The Dept. of English and Foreign Languages shall invite students of  class 11th 

and 12th of Campus School, Rohtak to visit its Language Lab on Children’s Day, 

that is, 14-11-2019. It would provide an opportunity to the children to 

acquaint themselves with the working of the Lab. They would also be told 

about the avenues available to them through training in the Language Lab. 

 


